
Dear Client

Sanlam is taking the outbreak of the Coronavirus (“COVID-19”) very seriously and we are prepared for 
variations of its possible impact.

We are sharing the following with you regarding this topic:
   •  Communication issued with reference to retirement administration, click here
   •  Video communication issued by the Sanlam Umbrella Fund Board of Trustees, click here
   •  Sanlam's official communication page on this topic, click here
   •  An update from Sanlam Corporate Investments on market volatility, click here

SMS Communication will be distributed to members of the Sanlam Umbrella Fund (where we have cell 
numbers on record).  A link to the video communication will be included in the SMS.

You may also view information on the new Board of Trustees for Sanlam Umbrella Fund and Sanlam Unity 
Umbrella Fund as effective 1 March 2020.

If you have any questions, kindly contact your Client Relations Manager/Consultant.

We will continue to regularly communicate with our stakeholders as new information comes to light.

Regards

Sanlam Umbrella Fund Board of Trustees

Sanlam Umbrella Fund's response to the COVID-19 outbreak

https://seb-news.sanlam.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Stand-alone_communication.pdf
https://seb-news.sanlam.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/SUF_COVID_18_March_2020.mp4
https://www.sanlam.co.za/contact/Pages/covid-19.aspx
https://seb-news.sanlam.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/It_is_always_darkest_before_the_dawn_17_March_2020.pdf
https://seb-news.sanlam.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/SanlamUmbrellaFundTrusteesandFundOfficials_March2020.pdf
https://seb-news.sanlam.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/SanlamUmbrellaFundTrusteesandFundOfficials_March2020.pdf
https://seb-news.sanlam.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/SanlamUmbrellaFundTrusteesandFundOfficials_March2020.pdf

